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Our coverage is succinct and targeted to serve the needs of issuers and their advisors.

In the first quarter of 2013, regulators proposed new measures to increase board flexibility in the face of unsolicited or hostile take-

over bids, while also proposing changes to enhance the transparency of investor interests in public companies which would result in

increased shareholder reporting obligations. 

Download the full newsletter for more information.
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